
Common toad © Brett Lewis

The 
common toad 

is now a 
Biodiversity 
Action Plan 

Priority 
Species

Known toad 
distribution in Kent

This new project launched in 2009 by Kent Reptile and Amphibian Group aims to 
increase our understanding of toads and frogs and is looking for help from as many 
people as possible. All we are asking you to do is let us know if you have seen any 
frogs, toads or other amphibians.  It doesn

�
t matter if you see spawn, tadpoles, 

young animals or adults or even whether you are certain that you have identified 
them correctly.  We would love to hear from you.  Tell us about what you have seen 
by filling in the simple online form at www.kentarg.org

Training events are held for those who would like to know more about Kent
�
s 

amphibians and become more involved in this project.  Details are on the website

Not online?
Write to us and 
tell us what you 
have seen
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